SECURE Act plan termination amendment now available

[bookmark: _GoBack]FIS has developed an amendment which may be used to update terminating plans for most provisions of the Further Consolidated Appropriations Act (and particularly the SECURE Act) which are effective in 2020. This amendment can be used for all types of qualified plans, 403(b) plans, and 457(b) plans.  Please note that FIS reserves the right to make changes to this document upon receipt of further guidance so please be sure to visit the relius.net website for the latest version of the document as required. 

In addition to the termination amendment, this release provides instructions that answer frequently asked questions and a certifying resolution related to the termination amendment.

FIS thanks you for your continued business.

Where to go for more information

The SECURE Act termination amendment and supporting documents are available at the following link:

https://www.relius.net/News/OtherResources.aspx?T=P


If you have further questions, please submit an incident via our support site at https://www.relius.net//Support/Login.aspx


